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The Commission’s Strategic 
Priorities

The Assembly Commission has developed four strategic priorities to 
guide its work, namely:

1.	 The delivery and continuous improvement of support for 
Members in their work in Plenary sessions, Committees and 
constituencies (A WORKING ASSEMBLY);

2.	 The development of a dynamic and responsive strategy for 
outreach and public engagement (AN ENGAGING ASSEMBLY);

3.	 The full and effective implementation of the 2007 Review of the 
Assembly Secretariat (AN EVOLVING ASSEMBLY); and

4.	 The management and development of accommodation to 
facilitate all of the above.

In relation to the Assembly Commission’s first strategic priority, there 
are four key procedural offices within the Assembly Secretariat which 
offer support for Members in their Assembly work, namely the 
Business Office, the Bill Office, the Office of the Official Report 
(Hansard) and the Committee Office.


